
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Johnston for answer 
by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 10 February 2022 

The Convener will be aware of the recommendation 14 

included in the Report into the Review of the Whistleblowing 

and Organisational Culture of the City of Edinburgh Council 

by Susanne Tanner QC. 

Question (1) Can the Convener confirm if an exit interview was offered to

Dr Stephen Moir, the departing Executive Director of

Corporate Services?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) If the offer was made and accepted, can the Convener:

a) confirm who conducted the Exit Interview?

b) share the content of that interview with Council?

Answer (2) 


